New student, no award, eligible for Ev Need Grant, needs to pay depo
Hello Lynette:
Once again, congratulations on your admission to the Evergreen MPA program! 

Thank you for taking the time to apply for the scholarships, fellowships, tuition waivers, assistantships and work study available through the MPA program.  

Due to limited funds and a large pool of financial aid applicants, we are not able to offer you an MPA financial aid award for 2013-14. 

As you filed your FAFSA by the March 1st priority deadline *and* you have an “Expected Family Contribution” of zero dollars, you will be seriously considered for an Evergreen Need Grant of $2,700. Evergreen Need Grant awards are made by the campus Financial Aid Office (FAO) on a first-come, first-served basis.  The Financial Aid Office is likely to complete financial aid awarding in June, once the legislative session is over and tuition has been set.

We’re sorry that MPA hasn’t been able to offer you financial assistance at this time. You are almost certainly eligible for student loans to assist with your educational expenses.  For more information on this, contact the campus Financial Aid Office, at 360-867-6205.

If you have not yet paid your admission deposit to hold your space in the Fall 2013 class, the deadline is Thursday, April 25th. Remember that in addition to sending in a check or paying in person you can pay online, via MyEvergreen, at: https://cas.evergreen.edu/cas/login?service=http://my.evergreen.edu/
If you haven’t done so yet, you’ll need to activate your MyEvergreen account first, which you do by logging into your Evergreen email account with your default name and password. For instructions, just go to MyEvergreen and click on the Having trouble logging in link: http://wikis.evergreen.edu/computing/index.php/Login_Help
We hope you will be joining us -- we look forward to working with you!
Best to you,

Randee

